
 

 
Public Service Announcement 
 

QEC environmental site assessment in Taloyoak  
 
Start Date:  September 11, 2020 
End Date:  September 18, 2020 
Taloyoak            45 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) would like to inform the residents of Taloyoak that 
a contractor will be in the community from September 15 to 18 to complete an 
environmental site assessment at the old QEC owned staff house on Lot 113.  
 
The contractor will be using heavy equipment to collect samples in the area 
marked in red on the map below. Residents are asked to avoid this area to ensure 
work can be done safely.  
 
This environmental site assessment is a routine part of QEC’s proactive approach 
to property management. The corporation’s Health, Safety and Environment 
Department will examine the results to determine the next steps required for 
environmental due diligence. QEC makes every effort to limit the corporation’s 
environmental footprint.  

QEC apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

### 

 
Media Contact: 

Catherine Whittaker 
Acting Manager, Corporate Communications  
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7513 
cwhittaker@qec.nu.ca 
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Text Box
Old QEC Staff House
ᖁᓪᓕᖅ ᐆᒻᒪᖅᑯᑎᓕᕆᔨᒃᑯᑦ ᐃᖅᑲᓇᐃᔭᖅᑎᖏᓐᓄᑦ ᐃᓪᓗᖁᑎᑐᖃᖓ
Utuqqaq QECtkut Havaktiit Iglua
Ancienne maison du personnel 
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